
Welcome to 

 
   Online giving available  

on our website.   
Click the  

“Online Giving” tab. 

Mailing Address:                             

4005 Bristol Hwy                                                                                                       

Johnson City, TN  37601                                                                                                                                               

Phone: 423-282-3262                      

Daycare Office:  423-282-3265 

MVBC Staff 

Senior Pastor—Rich Murray rich@mtnviewbaptist.com 

Family Ministries Pastor—Rick Huber rahuber57@yahoo.com 

Discipleship & Outreach Pastor—Keith Malone keith@mtnviewbaptist.com 

Youth Pastor—Jacob Newman jacob@mtnviewbaptist.com 

Children’s Pastor—Josh Edens josh@mtnviewbaptist.com 

Music Director—Kelly Davenport kelly@mtnviewbaptist.com 

Office Administrator—Sandy Farmer sandy@mtnviewbaptist.com 

Office Assistant—Katie Williams katie@mtnviewbaptist.com 

Daycare Director—April Salts april@mtnviewbaptist.com 

Daycare Assistant—Kayla Storie kayla@mtnviewbaptist.com DECEMBER  9 ,  2018  

MVBC Volunteers 

Prayer Line – Peggy Street Home: 282-5520   Cell: 737-8900 

Audio/Video Team mvbavteam@gmail.com 

Hostess Patti Pitts 

Deacon & Wife Dewayne & Pat Hayes 

Greeter Jack Pitts  

Elevator Operators Jim Hankal  

Security Tony Harlow, David Sullivan 

Security Next Week Larry Taylor, Buddy Franks 

Weekly Opportunities 

Prayer Time-Sundays @ 9:30 AM 

Sunday School-Sundays @ 10 AM 

Children’s Church-Sundays @ 11:30 AM 

Sunday School Nursery 

Aaron & Dianna Stockton—Dec 9 
Tim & Kendra Lovern—Dec 16 

Nursery (Room #106) Birth-2 years 

Galen & Janet Freemon—Dec 9 
Eddie & Bea  Owens—Dec 9 

Aaron & Dianna Stocton—Dec 16 
Keith & Mitzi Malone—Dec 16 

Children’s Church  (3 yrs-4th Grade) 

Josh & Ashley Edens - December 

Becca Leathers—Dec 9 
Andrea Burgess—Dec 16 

TeamKIDS —Sun's @ 6:00 

Eddie Owens—Dec 9 
No TeamKIDs—Dec 16 

GROW—Mondays @ 6 PM 

Will start back in the Spring 

Wednesdays 

6:00—Choir/Music 
7:00—Men’s, Ladies & Youth Bible 

Studies 

BULLETINS:  

Deadline for info to be  

included is 4:00PM on 

Thursdays 

 

INSERTS: 

Need an insert? Deadline  

is 10AM on Wednesdays. 

Inserts are printed/cut on 

Wednesdays. Send to 

sandy@mtnviewbaptist.com             

Please return any 

insert that you don't 

want to the basket on 

the front foyer table. 

They will be used the 

following week if 

applicable.. 

www.mtnviewbaptis t . com 
 
 

and fo l low us on Soc ial  media  
Instagram @ mtnvbc  

Youth-  Instagram@mntviewyouth  
Snapchat  @ mtnvbc  

Facebook—Mountain  View Bapt is t  Church 
Johnson Ci ty ,  TN 

                WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

December 2,  2018 

Sunday School—104      8 AM Worship—74      11 AM Worship— 131 

mailto:mountainviewbaptistmusic@gmail.com


Today at Mountain View 

Marriage Retreat 2019 
 

Friday, February 8th thru 

Sunday, February 10th 

Stay the whole weekend or just  

one night, it’s up to you. 

Sign up sheets are in the Foyer.  

Please pay $100.00 to reserve  

your room. 

Lead by: John & Kathie Parrott 

John Parrott is the Bi-Vocational  

Ministries Specialist for the  

TBMB which provides  

encouragement, training, skills 

development, and opportunities for 

enrichment and fellowship to 

Bivocational ministers in Tennessee. 

Holiday Inn Biltmore West, 

Asheville, NC 

Daycare is Hiring Teachers 

If you are interested in working for the Daycare,  

please see April Salts or call 282-3265. 

Prayer Group 
A New Prayer Group is open for anyone who would like to join. 

The group meets on Thursday mornings at 10:00 AM in Keith 

Malone’s classroom (Stressed but Blessed-Rm 202). Please 

speak with Lucy Henley if you have any questions. 

Up Coming Events 
Church Office Closed—Monday-Friday Dec 24-28th 
Agape Baby Bottle Drop Off—January 6th  
Baby Dedication—January, 2019 
Sanctity of Human Life—January, 2019 
Deacon Installation—January/February, 2019 

We need Volunteers to provide a light snack supper for 

TeamKIDs and the Youth on Sunday nights @ 6:00PM. 

Please sign up in the Foyer or contact Peggy Lanzon at 423

-202-2450 to sign up. Without your help we will not be 

able to provide this ministry to them. You are truly needed! 

Youth Conference—Winter Xtreme 

December 29-31 

If your teen is going and you have not paid their $70.00 yet 

please do so today! Cost is $140/student, but each student only 

pays $70. See Jacob Newman for details. 

8:30 
Sermon Title: “An Audience of One” 

Series: Living Right in a Wrong World 

9:30 Prayer Room—Meeting in Rm (120)  

9:45 Breakfast  

10:00 Sunday School—Our greeters can help you find a class  

11:00 
Sermon Title: “An Audience of One” 

Series: Living Right in a Wrong World 

5:00 Deacon’s Meeting 

6:00 TeamKID’s, Youth,  Discipleship/Prayer Meeting Guatemala Mission Trip– Your $100 deposit 

needs to be paid as soon as possible, so that 

we can lock down who is going. Please see 

Evelyn Harlow  if you have any questions. 

Church Directory 

This year the new Church Directory will 

have family pictures included and will go 

out in February. We are asking everyone 

to setup a time with Evelyn Harlow to get 

your pictures made starting in December.  

We would also like to have phone and address changes as soon 

as possible so we have no delays in printing. Please see the 

attached Change form! 

Children’s Christmas Music—this 
morning @ 11:00AM 

Deacon/Staff Photo: 9:30am Next Sunday, Dec. 16th 

Deacon’s Meeting: tonight @ 5:00 PM  

Adult Christmas Cantata “Wonderful News” and Dinner   —   

Sun. Dec.16th @ 6PM  

See Insert for sign-up. This will be catered by Telford Diner, 

with music by Chuck Odom during the meal. The cantata will 

follow the dinner. Donations to help pay for the food will be 

accepted. Please sign-up to attend to help us know how much food 

to purchase. 

Deacon’s & Staff 

Christmas Party—

Saturday, December 15 

Candlelight Service  
Sunday, December 23rd @ 6:00PM 

Lottie Moon Christmas Offering will be 
taken up on Sunday, December 23rd 

Christmas Lights—The Children will be going to see the 

Christmas Lights next Sunday, December 16th leaving the 

church @ 5PM and returning between 8 –8:30PM. 

Sunday, December 23rd we will have Combined Services. 

There will NOT be an 8:30 am service. 

Kids at Mary Hughes School We would like to thank everyone 

who has helped purchase gifts for the kids at Mary Hughes 

School. It is not too late to give, as we are currently providing 

gifts for 8 kids. Thank you so much! 


